
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM: Robert L. Vestal, Public Works Director 

DATE: December 3, 2024 

SUBJECT:  Indemnification Agreement for Fourth Street and Potrero Boulevard 
  

Description Indemnification Agreement between the County of Riverside and the City 

of Beaumont various right-of-way dedications near Potrero Boulevard and Fourth Street. 

Background and Analysis:  

The City of Beaumont acquired various right-of-way within the County of Riverside to 

support the construction of Potrero Interchange—Phase I. Additionally, right-of-way was 

acquired to support the extension of Fourth Street, west of Prime Drive.  

 

The Indemnification Agreement resolves and clarifies that the City can use the property 

as public right-of-way and maintain all public improvements associated with the right-of-

way.  

 

 



Figure 1 - Right-of-Way Along Potrero Blvd 

 
Figure 2 - Right-of-way Along Fourth Street 

Fiscal Impact: 

The estimated cost to prepare this report is $750. 

 

All City-required maintenance associated with the Indemnification Agreement will be 

paid from the Public Works Department’s operations budget as part of ongoing 

maintenance. No additional improvements are proposed for maintenance.  

 

Recommended Action: 

Authorize the Mayor to execute an Indemnification Agreement between the County of 

Riverside and the City of Beaumont for Various Right-of-way Dedications near Potrero 

Boulevard and Fourth Street. 

Attachments: 

A. Indemnification Agreement 

 


	APSF1
	APSF2

